School Administrative Unit No. 7

Special Education Services

21 ACADEMY STREET, COLEBROOK, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03576



7/1/2020

Dear Parents and Guardians of SAU 7 Students:

Hello- I am reaching out to introduce myself as the new Coordinator of Special Services in SAU 7. For those of you who don’t know me, I have previously worked in the SAU for 12 years and have filled a variety of roles. My career started as a paraprofessional and I have also worked as a school counselor, manager of Project Aware, and most recently the School Psychologist. I am looking forward to this new adventure and I am confident that we can work together with the school staff to ensure that your students are given the education they need and deserve.

As I am new to this role I have developed some goals for myself that I would like to share. To begin with Communication is an important goal of mine. I will be working with teams to ensure that communication is open and clear. Communication between families, school staff, administrators, and my office will be a priority. Going along with this goal is my second, which is to be open and available for families. My hope is that we can work collaboratively and as a team. No one knows your child better than you and your input is extremely important to me. Please reach out to Special Education teachers or myself with any questions or concerns. I am available through email jnoyes@sau7.org or phone 237-4104 ext. 17. It is also a goal of this office to be Family Centered and Culturally Competent. Please let us know if you require information in a different language, support in reading or completing paperwork, or have any other needs. We will try our best to accommodate and support these needs. The culture, needs, and desires of your family will be respected.

I look forward to meeting all of you throughout the year and working with your students. I understand there may be a great deal of anxiety and concern about what school will look like in the Fall. As we get more information and a plan is developed this information will be shared. Please be assured that safety and health (including social/emotional health) is our first priority. 

Enjoy your summer and reach out with any questions you may have or just to say Hello!

Jennifer Noyes

SAU 7 Coordinator of Special Services
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